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October 27, 2016

Dear Governor Wolf:

i am extremely concerned about the proposed Mariner East 2 hazardous liquids pipeline that
Sunoco plans to install in my community.

Suhoco's safety record is the worst in the industry. Their pipelines are known to leak and
explode. A leak or explosion in our highly populated community would result in a very high
number of casualties and property damage.

The Mariner East 2 is not a regular gas pipeline. The highly toxic and combustible liquid gases
contents of this farge high-pressure pipeline are colorless and odorless. They would cause
asphyxiation within a few minutes. A devastating explosion would result if the gases were
ignited by a source as simple as a cell phone, car engine, garage door openerora doorbell.

Of particular concern is the pipeline’s close proximity to an elementary school. it wouid be
impossible to evacuate the 440 children in the event of a pipeline leak or rupture. This
situation is unconscionable and completely unacceptable, Are we and our children to be
sacrificed for Sunoco’s profit?

{ ask that you have the DEP open up another sixty day comment period once Sunoco completes
the re-submission of their application.

| also ask that you hold a private meeting with members of Middletown Coalition for
Community Safety {484-326-6444) so that you can get a better sense of our community's
concerns.

Sincerely,

Marion Yag!inskiW D
1248 Hunt Club L.ane

Media, PA




b&hw.maa Yaglinshi
1248 Hunt Club Lane Media, PA 19063

ey

sl
ST
_,,;o

P

PHILADELPHIA PA 190

27 OCT 2016 PH3IL

Governor Tom Wolf

Governor's Correspondence Office
508 Main Capito! Building
Harrisburg, PA 17120
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